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I am completely opposed to zoning changes to our parks. As a taxpayer I am already appalled by the
tent encampments on our city streets. The trash, needles and feces is a huge health hazard. Please do
not extend this mess into our parks. Our parks a place for our children and our community to gather
in a CLEAN and SAFE environment. It is maddening that the homeless have more rights than tax
paying citizens. Come up with another alternative to house the homeless but do not destroy our
parks by permitting people to camp in them. BAD IDEA! 
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